
 
P U B L I C  A F F A I R S  D E P A R T M E N T

 

 
TO: April Young Bennett, Debra Jenson, Kate Kelly, Hannah Wheelwright 

FROM: The Church of Jesus Christ of Latter-day Saints 

SUBJECT: Ticket Request 

DATE: September 24, 2013 

 
 
Dear Sisters,  
 
Thank you for your recent letter requesting tickets to the general priesthood session 
of general conference. We appreciate the sincerity of your request and the 
explanation of your desire to participate in the session.   
 
It is the hope of the Church that the priesthood session will strengthen the men and 
young men including fathers and sons, and give them the opportunity to gather and 
receive instruction related to priesthood duties and responsibilities, much the same 
way parallel meetings are held for sisters, such as the general Relief Society 
meeting. It’s for these reasons that tickets for the priesthood session are reserved for 
men and young men and we are unable to honor your request for tickets or 
admission. 
 
We welcome you to view the live priesthood session broadcast, as well as the other 
general conference sessions, on LDS.org, The Mormon Channel or BYUtv. 
 
Kindest regards, 
 
 
 
Ruth Todd, 
Public Affairs  
The Church of Jesus Christ of Latter-day Saints 
  
 


